
CULI joins forces with the RPCA to organize a 

“Communicative English for Police Officers” training program in Bangkok 

 

 

 

 Chulalongkorn University Language Institute (CULI) in collaboration with the 

Royal Police Cadet Academy (RPCA) is organizing a two-day “Communicative English 

for Police Officers” training program between 17-18 July 2023 at Chulalongkorn 

University.  The objective is to sharpen the police officers’ English skills, enabling them 

to communicate and provide assistance to international tourists and residents in Thailand 

in an efficient and effective manner.  This will help elevate Thailand’s national image as 

one of the world’s most iconic tourist destinations. 

 The “Communicative English for Police Officers” program is scheduled for 17-18 

July 2023 from 9.00-16.00 hrs. at Chulalongkorn University Language Institute.  Those 

interested can scan the QR code below for an online application form from today to 12 

July 2023 free of charge. 

 For further details or inquiries, please contact Srichan at 086-322-5360. 

 

 

 


